Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Hearing Aid Specialists
The Board of Hearing Aid Specialists announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: CANCELLATION of Board Meeting on December 7, 2012, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Marriott Ft. Lauderdale North, 6650 N. Andrews Avenue, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33309; (954) 334-9278
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The above meeting has been CANCELLED.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Not Available. For questions, please contact the Board office at (850)245-4474.

